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Our ref: CCC/24/024/DCON  
UPRN:  010002586475 
Date: 26 March 2024 
Contact: Kathy Render 
Telephone: 07795157990 
Email: kathy.render@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

  
 

 
 
By email only 

 

Place and Sustainability  

Planning, Growth and 
Environment 

 

Box No ALC2613 
New Shire Hall 

Emery Crescent 
Enterprise Campus 

Alconbury Weald 
PE28 4YE 

 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 
 
 

Proposal: Discharge of conditions 5 (lighting); 7 (surface water drainage); 13 
(landscape & ecological management plan; and 14 (hard & soft landscape) 
of planning permission CCC/22/108/FUL    

 
Application No: CCC/24/024/DCON 
Location: Tillicoultry Quarries Ltd Coated Stone Plant, Queen Adelaide Way, Ely, 

Cambridgeshire, CB7 4UB,     
 

 
I would be grateful to receive your comments on this planning application by 16 April 2024.  

Copies of all the application documentation can be viewed online at 
http://planning.cambridgeshire.gov.uk by entering the relevant application reference number and 
registering to submit your comments on line. Alternatively, you can send an email to 

planningdc@cambridgeshire.gov.uk or send your comments to us in writing. 
 
If we do not hear from you by 16 April 2024 we will assume that your organisation does not wish 

to make any comments on this application. 
 
In accordance with current legislation relating to access to information, any representations you 
submit will be published on the public access pages of our website and made available for 

inspection by the public. In the event of any appeal, your representation will forwarded to the 
Department for Communities and Local Government and to the appellant.  
 

http://planning.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/
mailto:planningdc@cambridgeshire.gov.uk
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Please contact the Case Officer, Kathy Render if you wish to discuss the matter further. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Deborah Jeakins 
Manager, County Planning, Minerals and Waste 
 

 
 
 


